Get Involved

The annual Harvest Dinner in Monetville is quite the celebration! The Roast Beef dinner has become

a widely known "end of the summer" event and this year featured a silent auction to help raise funds for our newly created Bursary that will be given to a qualifying graduate who is going on to post-secondary studies. Local students were involved in creating a slide show of WI and community events that played throughout dinner. Barbara Morley, a 16 year Member of the Branch was awarded the inaugural Community Service award for her dedication and work to improve the community.

Almost 200 guests enjoyed the event including founding Member Betty Zeitz and Members from Penage Road WI and Waters WI of the Sudbury District. Pictured here is the Tweedsmuir display with memorabilia and photographs spanning the last 60 years.





York Road WI

It's a tough job...but somebody's got to do it. York Road WI (Northhumberland East, District) judged the apple pie contest again at Brighton's annual

Apple Fest celebration. WI Members Marg, Jane and Joyce judged various categories including speciality Desserts, Jam as well as the children's baking entries. This year there were three pies from children and the girl that won was 11.

VIP Treatment

The Warwick WI (Lambton North District) recently hosted the Warwick 4-H Lifeskills Club to their annual pot luck meal and received some well deserved pampering as part of the 4-H Achievement Night. Pictured here is 4-H Member Emily giving Connie Steven (Warwick WI Secretary) a

head massage. Another 4-H

